
  

 

 El Monte Union to Celebrate 

Modernization of Mountain View High  
 

WHAT:  The El Monte Union High School District will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the 

completion of construction for Mountain View High School’s (MVHS) Modernization Project.  

The project features enhancements to the entire campus, including classrooms, redesigned 

landscaping and outdoor seating, softball/baseball field improvements, infrastructure upgrades, and 

more. The event will include a welcome reception, student performances, and speeches. 

WHEN: Tuesday, Sept. 9 

4:30 p.m. Ribbon-cutting ceremony 

6 p.m. Back-to-School Night 

WHERE: Mountain View High School 

2900 Parkway Dr., El Monte 

DETAILS: The MVHS Modernization Project is part of the latest facilities improvements in El Monte Union, 

which are supported by funding from Measure D and Measure HS. The EMUHSD Board of Trustees 

approved the funds to support a sweeping modernization program that ensures every District 

campus benefits from facilities improvements. 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this ribbon-cutting in your calendar of events is welcome and 

greatly appreciated. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Sept. 2, 2025 

 

CONTACT: Maria Hernandez 

 

PHONE: (909) 447-2406 


